
	
On	the	Railway	
	

• We	carried	919	passengers	during	a	busy	December.	
	

• More	lineside	sleepers	have	been	cleaned	up.		
	

• The	new	material	trolly	is	almost	finished.	
			

	
	
B10	Turns	100	This	Year	

	
Our	steam	loco,	B10,	was	built	in	1924	by	Hudswell,	Clarke	and	Co	in	Leeds.	We	
are	planning	a	centenary	celebration	later	in	the	year.	
	
	
Coffee	and	a	Chat,	Friday	12	January	–	this	Friday!		
	
Our	regular	monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:15am	on	the	second	Friday	of	
the	month	at	The	Brydone.	Anyone,	whether	a	member	or	not,	is	welcome	to	
come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!	
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Whitemetal	Bearings		
	

	
Our	30-foot	guard’s	van	needs	its	bearings	re-metaled.	If	anyone	just	happens	to	
have	a	spare	bogie	lying	around	that	looks	like	this(!),	or	metaled	3	¾	inch	brass	
bearings	lying	around,	or	any	skills	with	white	metaling,	please	let	Harry	know!		

	 	 	
	

	

	


